31-Aug-17

Manitowoc Public Utilities P.O. Box 1090 Manitowoc , WI 54221

Dear Sir or Madam,

In our investigation into the grass cutting charge for 721 N. 7th. Street we found out the young person we hired to cut both 721 and 723 had unintentionally cut 723 and the 725 (the neighbors) for a couple of cuttings. Unfortunately we never recived the notice your office said they sent out otherwise we would have corrected the problem sooner. We are asking for a smaller fine as this was a mistake and will not happen again.

Thanks in advance for your time and if you have any questions or comments please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Angela Pietroske or Rick Pietroske 920-681-3040